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MR. I HAM, PRESS OFFICE

The World Government of the Age of Enlightenment -

based at Mentmore - wrote in November wishing to present

the Prime Minister with the Maharishi Award of the Age of

Enlightenment. I enclose self-explanatory copies of

correspondence and this is just to let you know that I am

going to accept the award on behalf of the Prime Minister

on Tuesday 8 January. Mr. Hardy did not mention anything

about publicity, but I thought that I should warn you that

this occasion is going to take place just in case they

attempt to pull a fast one on us.

21 December 1979


